
 
 
 
 
August 1, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 

Re: Enbridge - Ontario Line – Overlea Station Relocation Project 
 EB-2024-0141 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence in response to Enbridge’s expressed intention 
to apply for an exemption for this project under s. 95(1) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
(“OEB Act”). 
 
Environmental Defence believes a hearing is important in this case to explore the issues set out 
in its intervention request. It is unclear why Enbridge believes a special exemption is warranted. 
We therefore ask to be provided with a copy of Enbridge’s exemption application and an 
opportunity to provide submissions in reply. This would both allow Environmental Defence an 
opportunity to respond to Enbridge’s argument and provide the OEB with a different perspective 
on whether the exemption is warranted. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


